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THE EVANGELICAL FREE CHURCH OF BRITT 
810 2nd Ave. NW, Britt, IA  50423  

Church Office—641-843-3861 
Website:  www.brittfreechurch.com    

Wifi: EFC Guest Wifi Password: brittfree82 
Senior Pastor—Steve Couch—brittfreechurch.steve@gmail.com—641-860-9932 

Youth Director—Chas Wyatt—brittfreechurch.chas@gmail.com—605-376-4806 

Interim Worship Director—Ellen Beery—brittfreechurch.ellen@gmail.com—951-317-9200 

Office Staff—Katrina Peterson—brittfreechurch@gmail.com—843-3861 

Custodian—Tom Kardoes—515-320-3349 

 
 

PRAYER NEEDS 

  

 REMINDERS  

 
SUNDAY  3-5  Baptism Sunday 
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m.   
 Prayer with Ushers—9:30 a.m.  
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
 Game Night—5:00 p.m.  
  

TUESDAY  3-7 

  Community Prayer—Noon     

 

WEDNESDAY  3-8   
  Women’s Bible Study—9:30 a.m. 
  AWANA/Truth Seekers—3:45-5:00 p.m.  
  Middle School Youth Group—6:30-7:30  
  High School Youth Group—7:30-8:30 
 

Please pray for: 
•For our Nation moving ahead from the midterm elections 
•Spiritual revival in our churches and nation 
•Missionaries/Ministries with special focus on Ritch & Susan Trca—Czech Republic 
•Pastor Steve & Carol Couch 
•Chas & Nicole, William and Daisy Wyatt  
•Les & Ellen Beery 
•Associate Pastor search process 

Please pray for these people with health issues or other concerns: 

  Doug Kneisel             Ramona Carlson  Dan Smith Kingston  Krumwiede  
  Vicki Braadland        Gail Parker     Rita Fox                     Jan Charbonneaux  
  Amy Chase   Rick Johnson   Family of Sam & Kelly Faust 

 
 

 
 

Options for Giving: 

• Offering Boxes mounted near back of Sanctuary & on the rolling mailboxes in the Foyer 

• Online Giving — www.brittfreechurch.com/give/  

• Mail a check (address below) 

• If you want to give to the Benevolence Fund, please indicate accordingly when you give. 
           Weekly Budget:  $11,400                                Giving Last Week—General Fund  $3,785.00 

GIVING  

OPPORTUNITIES 
   
THURSDAY  3-9   
   Women’s Bible Study—6:30 p.m. 
 

SUNDAY  3-12   
 Common Ground Coffee Bar—8:45 a.m. 
 Sunday School—9:00 a.m. 
 Prayer with Ushers—9:30 a.m.  
 Morning Worship Service—10:00 a.m. 
   Nursing Home Service—3:00 p.m.  
 
 

AWANA Cookies This Week:  3-8 
    Jill Burgardt, Jenny Kardoes &  
    Michelle DeHart 
 

Youth Group Snacks This Week:  3-8 
    Tonya Anderson & Sue Christensen 

 

COMMUNITY SUPPER—MARCH 22, 4:30-6:30 P.M.  
To volunteer, please look for the sign-up sheet in the foyer. Our goals for this  
ministry are to reach out and demonstrate the love, compassion and  
generosity of Jesus Christ to our neighbors as we serve and build relationships 
with them. 

GAME NIGHT—TONIGHT beginning at 5:00 p.m.  
All ages are invited to the Church Fellowship Hall for food and fun! 
Bring games to play, a dish to share, your own beverage, and your friends. 
Everyone is welcome!  

GRIEF SHARE— New 10 week session will begin on 
March 21st  and will meet on Tuesdays from 6:30-8:00 p.m. 
in the Fireside Room. Call Linda Krebs at 515-341-4975  
w/questions and to register.  All are welcome to attend.   

CHURCH CHOIR—Choir rehearsals starting Sunday, March 5, 12:00-1:15 p.m. 

Palm Sunday & Easter are a wonderful season to rejoice and sing together! 
The choir is always open to new members or anyone who wants to visit and 
see what it’s like. For more information please contact the church office or 
Ellen Beery. 

DEAR CHURCH FAMILY—Gale & Patti McNeese have been 
prompted by the holy spirit to reach out to you.  
Listening to Pastor Steve’s sermon on February 12th, they were moved by 
his reading of the email from his spiritual son and his life story. They are 
hoping that we as a church family would be able to help this young man 
purchase a vehicle for his ministry. 
If you feel so inclined, you can give a donation by writing a check to the 
church and in the memo line designate: Car Ministry. 

BRITT E-FREE FAMILY—Thank you so much for all of your support; 
through services at Westview Care Center, caring for our extended family at 
your church and for the gorgeous lantern! What a beautiful momento.  
 
                              With much appreciation, 
                                     Steve Boman  (Kelly Faust’s step-dad) 


